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Dear Public Health Emergency Preparedness Directors – 

CDC’s Office of Public Health Emergency and Response recently established a goal to increase visibility of preparedness and response successes among state, local, and territorial public health departments and PHEP stakeholder groups. Because of this goal, the Division of State and Local Readiness (DSLR) initiated the Success Stories project. As part of this initiative, DSLR works with state, local, and territorial public health departments to develop stories that illustrate public health preparedness and response and communities to respond to public health threats and save lives when a public health emergency occurs.
The purpose of this data collection is to understand how useful preparedness-related success stories are to the Public Health Emergency Preparedness (PHEP) grantees, understand how these grantees hear about success stories, and how and with whom stories are shared. The DSLR will use this information to learn about the reach of stories, improve the story submission process, and identify how DSLR can better support state and local distribution of stories.  
This is a voluntary activity, however, we encourage you to complete the survey. It should take about 3 minutes, and it will go a long way in ensuring that the success story project is functioning effectively and efficiently.
You can access the Survey Monkey survey here: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/XDJGMQF.
Thank you again for your continued support of this project, and please reach out to me with any questions.
Sincerely, 
[bookmark: _MailAutoSig]Kelcie A. Landon, MPH
Health Communication Specialist
Division of State and Local Readiness
Office of Public Health Preparedness and Response
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention
xwz2@cdc.gov
(office) 404-718-1401
(cell) 404-441-2491

